
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

                                                                                                               
Richmond System Wastewater Upgrade project 
Community Engagement Team  
Phone: 1800 010 086  
Email: richmondswu@sydneywater.com.au 
Project website: 
www.sydneywatertalk.com.au/richmondswu                                                                            

 

3 October 2024 

 
Richmond System Wastewater Upgrade project 
Site investigations at the Corner of Drift Road and Inalls Lane Richmond 
 

Sydney Water, together with our Delivery Partner BMD Constructions, is upgrading its 
wastewater infrastructure in North Richmond and Richmond to meet the needs of 
Richmond’s growing population. 
 
Site investigations will start on the corner of Drift Road and Inalls Lane Richmond on 
Thursday 10 October 2024 with work expected to take up to one week to complete, 
weather permitting. The investigation work is required before we start construction of a new 
upgraded pump station, located next to the existing sewer pump station. 
 
What’s happening (map overleaf)  
The investigation work will include geotechnical assessments and detailed site investigations 
to inform ground conditions before construction and upon completion we will restore the 
landscape to its original condition. 
 
Equipment  
Equipment we will be using includes light and heavy vehicles, excavator, vacuum truck, 
compactor, dust suppression equipment, power tools and hand tools. All efforts to reduce 
noise during this time will be considered such as minimising the use of reverse beepers 
where possible.  

Traffic management  
Some parking may be temporarily disrupted. This is to allow our construction team to access 
a work area and complete investigation activities as quickly as possible. Authorised Traffic 
Controllers will assist with traffic flow whilst keeping you and our team safe.  
 
Our work hours  
Our work hours will be from Monday to Friday, 7am to 6pm and if required on Saturdays 
from 8am to 1pm. We will not work on Sundays or public holidays. If we need to work 
outside of these regular hours, we will let you know in advance.  
 
Where do I get more information? 
If you would like to know more, please contact our community engagement team on  
1800 010 086 or email us at richmondswu@sydneywater.com.au. 
 
You can also find out more about the project and register for email updates by visiting our 
Sydney Water Talk page www.sydneywatertalk.com.au/richmondswu. 
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Site investigation work area Corner of Drift and Inalls Lane Richmond 
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